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Calendar of Events  

November/December 

2015 

November 26 & 27—Village Of-

fices closed in observance of 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

December 1 —Trustee Work Ses-

sion 5:00 pm 

December 3  –P&Z Mtg. 7 PM 

December 8 —Trustee Meeting 7 

PM 

Village offices will be closed 

from December 24, 2015 through 

January 4, 2016.  

NOTE: As of deadline date, the 

above meetings are the only ones 

scheduled. All meetings and pub-

lic hearings will be held in the 

Community Building at 957 In-

dian Point Road unless other-

wise noted. 

"Leadership is the 

art of giving people a 

platform for spread-

ing ideas that work."  
 

                                                        

        --  Seth Godin  

Board News: The re-codification of all the Village Ordinances is 

now complete, by the beginning of December all of the Code will be 

available online, please watch the website for a link at www.indianpoint-

mo.gov. The Candidate filing for Trustees starts on December 15 and 

carries through until January 19, 2016, please consider being a repre-

sentative for your area and sign up now! The Trustees have been work-

ing on an amendment for the Deer Hunting Ordinance to be in place for 

the season next year. The 2016 Proposed Budget is available on the web-

site and should be voted on by the January meeting.  

Police News 

As of July 1, the Trustees appointed Allen Hamlin as Chief of Police. He 

has since been building a department with some new faces. Angel, is the 

new IP Police K-9 for drug sniffing purposes. Joe Chalifoux has the title 

of Sargent and is the full time officer. The current reserves are Ken 

Burgner and Tim Hamp. There have been several miscellaneous thefts 

going on around the Village, so the Officers are asking that you Please 

lock your doors—both home and car. They’re targeting unlocked doors! 

Recycling 

 Please take note of the following rules that help the recycle center run smoothly:  - 

There are many paper products that can be recycled; newspapers, mixed paper, 

phone books, junk mail, magazines, shredded paper, office paper, clean empty cereal 

boxes, - clean with no traces of food.     ****Flattened Cardboard boxes, bust when 

too large to go through the window of the bin. 

 Clean Plastic Containers #1 to #5. Large plastics should be flattened. 

 Aluminum Cans, Clean Tin can. Please cut both ends when possible and flattened. 

 Glass can be recycled in Branson or Reeds Spring. Indian Point cannot take glass. 

We need more people to help with recycling. Some of the recycling team will be gone 
for an extended time during the upcoming winter months. If you can help, please call 
the Village Office or Sue & David Wright to offer your assistance @ 417-386-4194. 
Please remember that the IP Recycle Center is closed for major holidays and inclement 
weather; rain, snow, ice, extreme cold and wind. 
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INDIAN POINT WOMEN’S 

CLUB 

The Indian Point Women’s Club nor-

mally meets the first Monday of the 

month for lunch. We would like to invite 

the ladies who reside on Indian Point to 

join us for our next meeting on Decem-

ber 7, 2015.  Please contact Sharon 

McSpadden at 338-8909 for further in-

formation .   

ROADS 

As everyone has seen by now the re-

surfacing of Indian Point Road is com-

plete. The next project in the works is 

correcting some drainage and failure 

areas on Jakes Creek Trail, with the in-

tent to re-surface it in the Spring. Also, 

addressing drainage areas on Tablerock 

Circle and Caps Cove area. 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

The Planning and Zoning are currently considering a re-zoning 

request for the property located at 415 Tablerock Circle. At 

this time the owners are still in the submittal stages, the rezon-

ing request is to operate the property as a nightly vacation 

rental. Recently the Mayse Family combined the six lots they 

own on Tablerock Circle backing to Indian Lane to construct a 

family lake house that was approved by the Commission. The 

Antler’s Resort project is getting under way, they have just 

been issued their Zoning Compliance Permit for building to 

commence. 

 

Jakes Creek Trail Sewer System 

The Sewer Plant underwent a DNR inspection in August, with 

only a couple minor concerns; such as labeling the outflow 

pipe, warning signs around the facility and they requested 

stickers be applied for emergency contact. Also a pump station  

servicing the lower resorts experienced some problems that the 

inspector discussed with the Operator so he could address the 

situation properly. We are now awaiting our new operating 

permit.  


